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With a successful pool season over and a well attended 4th of July block party, 

Heatherstone had a great summer 2018.  As we head into Fall and Winter, 

please be mindful of your neighbors by continuing to care for your property.  

Please rake or mow your leaves in a timely manner. When snow arrives 

remember to shovel driveways and sidewalks for walkers & children heading to 

school and the bus stop.  





Welcome New Residents
Dawn McCarthy - 13720 West 121st Terrace 
HP Kansas I LLC – 14231 West 120th Street 

Sonja & Holger Hartmann - 14236 West 121st Terrace 
Odie & Stephanie Blakely – 11919 Rene 

Brent & Jessica Nixon - 12152 South Summit 
Michael Renkoski - 13773 West 120th Terrrace 

Devin Jackson & Dajana Kovacevic - 13916 West 120th Street 
Arun Kumar Karka & Divya Arjula - 12201 South Summit 

Michael Nieves - 13924 West 120th Street 
Nate & Kathryn Brachle - 12043 Rene 
Matthew & Alissa Correll - 12038 Rene 

 

What's Happening in Heatherstone?

Beginning in fall 2018, Heatherstone HOA will
be replacing the fencing along the perimeter of
our neighborhood on 119th Street.  This
fencing is original to the neighborhood and is
rotting beyond repair.    
Residents who live along the fencing will be
notified of the exact start date.   
The project should take about one week to
complete and will be completed by Quality
Fence.   
 
 



NOTES FROM YOUR BOARD PRESIDENT 
 By Jay Jackson 

 Fall is in full bloom, the leaves are turning colors and winter is on its way, you will 
continue to see outdoor activities in our neighborhood! Please be aware of kids playing. 
Together we can all keep the neighborhood safe!  And for our four legged friends who 

are enjoying the cooler weather, please remember to be courteous of your neighbors and 
pick up after them. This past summer, many homeowners grass yards were severely 

damaged due to heat and lack of rainfall.   This is a great time to over-seed your yard, 
and get an early start to new grass growth next spring. The board is working to assess 
our long-term maintenance needs as a neighborhood, including recent commitments to 
replace the metal fence along 119th Street and our Subdivision entrance, and possible 
enhancements to the living areas, and evaluating the trees and landscaping. We are 
always looking for people to join committees and be on the board.  Please consider 

getting involved by coming to a monthly meeting or even joining a committee!     We 
meet the 4th Tuesday of the month at 6:30 p.m. at Granite City – 119th &  Blackbob. 
 Also check our “Heatherstone Homes Association”  Facebook page for updates on 

neighborhood activities as well as future board meetings.

WHY DO WE PAY DUES?



Save the

DATE
Heatherstone Sleigh Ride 

December 3, 2018  6 pm 
 at Heatherstone Elementary Cafeteria 

Visit from Santa, Hot Cocoa and Cookies

Upcoming Dates 
November 27 6:30  - HOA Meeting 

January 22 6:30 -  HOA Meeting 

February 26 6:30  - HOA Meeting 

March 26 6:30 - HOA Meeting




